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Weber Gallagher Joins Law Firm Anti-Racism Alliance 

Philadelphia, August 24, 2020 — Weber Gallagher is proud to announce that it has joined the Law Firm 
Anti-Racism Alliance (LFAA) as a charter member. The LFAA is a national collaborative effort between 
nearly 150 law firms, working together to amplify the voices of the communities and individuals oppressed 
by racism. Dedicated to seeking out and eradicating systemic racism, the LFAA uses the law as a vehicle 
for meaningful change and to promote racial equity within the legal industry.

“We are proud to stand hand-in-hand with the many great firms that have decided to combat racial inequity 
and systemic racism by being part of this important organization,” said firm chairman Andrew Indeck. 
“Diversity and inclusion are a key pillar of our firm, and we’re consistently doing our part to make a 
difference.”

From sponsoring events, to attending and participating in key programs and seminars, to writing articles for 
local and national media outlets, to being involved in numerous community outreach programs and 
initiatives — diversity and inclusion are at the heart of everything Weber Gallagher does as a firm.

About Weber Gallagher
At Weber Gallagher, lawyers work collaboratively with clients to understand their legal and business needs 
and develop impactful results for them. The firm encompasses more than 120 legal professionals working 
interactively across 9 offices in the Mid-Atlantic United States. Weber Gallagher provides legal counseling 
and representation to local, national and international businesses, financial institutions, and insurance 
companies.  With a strong commitment to excellent service and innovative solutions, and a dominant 
reputation, the firm has an exceptional ability to efficiently address clients’ legal and business concerns, 
distinguishing Weber Gallagher from other law firms. To learn more, visit www.wglaw.com.
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